
VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH 
 

Karen Kaczorek! 
 
 

Karen has been helping 
walk our dogs every other 
Wednesday evening for years. 
She’s willing to step-up and 
help with any new task we ask 
of our dog walkers – including 
learning all of the information 
and processes involved in the 
adoption process as well 

helping with events – handling dogs, speaking with the public 
and providing support to our staff in whatever way she can. 
 

Karen is consistent, reliable, and eager, and WHS and its 
dogs are very grateful for her time with us.  
 

Thank you, Karen! 
 

for all that you do for Women’s Humane Society and its 
mission. 


